
Wednesday, May 29,  2019 

Faculty Section 
 

Teachers, 

You may begin entering grades for seniors.  All senior 

grades must be completed and published by tomorrow 

Thursday, May 30th—2:45 pm. 
 

Remember to grade your Department Aides and 

Academic Tutoring students.   

ANNOUNCEMENTS... 

Attention next year’s AP World history 
students:  

Your summer assignment is ready.  Please stop by        
Mrs. Payan’s room—510 to pick up your summer 
assignment or for any questions.  See you next year! 

The last day to purchase a yearbook is Friday, May 
31. Any extras will be delivered back to the publisher 
the following week. Thank you for your support! 


